
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

 
The Regular Meeting of the Design Review Board  

scheduled for Thursday, November 21, 2024, at 4:00 p.m.,  
has been cancelled. 

 
The next Regular meeting is scheduled for  
Thursday December 19, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 

 
                            /s/                    
                    Jacqueline M. Kelly, MMC 

City Clerk 


